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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ
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Division Advisory No. 2 7 3 ,» S. 2022
September 5, 2022
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is a letter dated August 24, 2022 from Delia V. Bagolcol, OIC-

Regional Director, DSWD regarding the scheduled payout for Educational
Assistance to “students-in-crisis”.

For more information, please contact:

Name or Office: DSWD REGION VI
Contact Details: (033) 3307860/loc. 16001
www.fo6.dswd.gov.ph

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 6518 456

Email Address: capizadeped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedcapiz.ph
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

REGION VI-WESTERN VISAYAS

Regional Advisory No.“ /) < 2022
SEP 07 2

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO)j No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of Region VI DepEd
officials and personnel/staff.
(Visit region6.deped.gov.ph)

Attached is a letter dated August 24, 2022 from Delia V. Bagolcol, OIC-
Regional Director, DSWD regarding the scheduled payout for Educational
Assistance to “students-in-crisis.”

For information and verification, contact:

DSWD
Telephone No.: (033)3307860/loc.16001
Email: www.fo6.dswd.gov.ph

Address: Duran Street, lloilo City, 5000
Telephone Nos: (033)509-7653; (033)336-2816
Email Address: region6@deped.gov.noh
Website: regionb.depedgov.ph
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DR. RAMIR B. UYTICO, CESO

Regional Director

Department of Education Regional Office — 6 T M99
Duran St, \ EOM L
lioilo City Proper, lioilo City ‘

Dear Dr. Uytico: ﬁ)

Greetings!

In order to provide assistance to "students-in-crisis”, to help defray expenses and/or cost of
sending students or children to schools such as school fees, school supplies, school projects,
allowances and other related expenses, the Department of Social Welfare and Development
Field Office VI (DSWD FO VI) has started the distribution of Educational Assistance for
Students in Elementary, High School, Senior High School, and Vocational of College Students
through the Individuals in Crisis Situation (AICS) Program last August 20, 2022.

In this connection, may we inform your good office of the scheduled payout for Educational
Assistance on August 27, September 3, 10, 17 and 24, 2022. The DSWD FO Vi is currently
coordinating with the LGUs for suitable venues in every district for the 6 provinces in the entire
region for the 8,905 clients scheduled for assessment and payout this coming Saturday,
August 27, 2022. Further, prior to the schedule of cash distribution, these venues shall be
publicly announced by the Department and clients shall be notified thru a text message or
email of the succeeding schedule and venues for assessment and payout.

Your support for this program is highly appreciated as we continue to respond to the needs of
the people and serve the country.

Very truly yours,

1 ke

T
DELIA V. BAGOLCOL
QIC - Regional Director

DVB/RAD/msp
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